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Tel: 01386 438393


head@mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk


www.mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk  


If you have a talent or skill which you would be willing to share with us, please contact school. We’d love to hear from you. Thank you.





Mickleton Primary    


  School





JAPANESE EARTHQUAKE


FANTASTIC SUPPORT FOR OUR COFFEE MORNING


Thank you so much to everyone who baked cakes and supported our coffee morning in aid of a ‘shelterbox’ for Japan. We raised the magnificent total of £453! We would also like to thank Mickleton village for donating so much from their coffee morning to our cause. As we are so close to the amount to purchase a full ‘shelterbox’ we have decided to have a ‘non-uniform day’ on Wednesday 6th April. Please allow your children to come to school in their own clothes, along with £1 donation. We hope that this will raise the final amount and allow us to purchase a full box from school..


Watch out for the ‘shelterbox’ number so that you can track its progress across the world.  
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EASTER SERVICE


Our school Easter service will take place on Friday April 8th at 10:00 a.m. at St Lawrence’s Church, Mickleton.  We would like to invite you to join us to celebrate this special time of year. 








CONGRATULATIONS!


We would like to congratulate Mr and Mrs Causon on the birth of their daughter Isla May on Friday 25th March 2011. Mrs Causon and Isla are both doing well. We will be sending a card and flowers next week when they are home.


��








Just a reminder that praise assembly is every Friday at 2:45 p.m. in the hall. Everyone is welcome to attend, even if your child is not receiving a certificate that week. We look forward to seeing you.





Chipping Campden School


On May 7th Chipping Campden School would like to invite you to take part in a Saturday Workshop. In return for a donation of £20.00 you will be offered the opportunity to learn a new skill or brush up on an old one! The workshops are mostly aimed at adults not students. The only exception to this is the football coaching, which is aimed at children aged 8 - 13.


Both the workshops and the coaching will run from 9.30 am until 1pm, including a 30 minute break, with refreshments provided by the CCSPA (Chipping Campden Schools Parents Association). Further information and a booking form for the Workshops can be found in the "Latest News and Communications" at the top of Chipping Campden School's home page, http://www.chippingcampden.gloucs.sch.uk.  When booking, please put the name of your child's primary school under Student/ Staff Contact.  The deadline for booking has been extended to Thursday 7th April.








BAGS2SCHOOL


A reminder – we will be collecting Bags2School again on Thursday 28th April. You will be sent a bag for your donations shortly. Please bring bags to school on Wednesday 27th April. Thank you.





Well done to the football team who drew 3-3 against Blockley School on Wednesday evening. This is a much better result and shows just how well the children played as a team. Thank you to all parents who transported children to and from the match. Thanks also to Mr Webb for giving up his time to manage the football team. 








